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Probus Events:  

December 8 – Christmas Lunch  
On December 8 a group of us got together for the club’s annual Christmas lunch, this time at 
Victoria Golf Club. The event was well attended despite the challenging icy roads. 
 
David Armstrong provided these photos.  
 

We enjoyed reconnecting with our fellow members. 

The conversations were lively and enjoyable. Also, 

we enjoyed a very nice lunch. Between lunch and 

desert, we were entertained by Dicks friend Ari 

Hoeksema a ventriloquist. He started by explaining 

how ventriloquists ply their craft. 
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Joyce Fuerst is holding the reath she 
donated as a door prizes. We thank her for 
her continued support.  
We see Hal standing behind her. As usual he 

is ably helping in his role as Treasure, 

picking up several bottles of wine which 

were also handed out as door prizes. 

 

This photo shows are intrepid President who 

acted as MC for the event. It also gives a 

sense of the room with tables in the 

background. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I have to say that it was a great to spend some time with fellow members in a social setting, since 

only a short while later Covid reared its ugly head again. Now on to the 2022. 

 

 

Stay Healthy and Enjoy the Holiday Season 


